
                                                     Confederation of European Baseball 

                                            European Softball Federation 

                                            Dutch Baseball and Softball Federation            

To: All European Baseball and/or Softball Federations 

                                                                                                         Zagreb, 28
th

 December 2015 

CEB / ESF Congress 2016 

Dear Friends,  

Confederation of European Baseball and European Softball Federation in association with the 

Dutch Baseball and Softball Federation are honored to welcome the 2016 CEB/ESF Congress 

to Hoofddorp, Netherlands on 13
th

 February. 

Based on the preliminary Congress programs we recommend to plan your arrival for 

Thursday 11
th

 February. In this way you may attend meetings and workshops on Friday 12
th

 

February. The Congresses will be held on Saturday 13
th

 February. Departure should be on 

Sunday 14
th

 February.  

 

Hotel reservation and payment 

The Congress will be held at the Marriott Courtyard Amsterdam Schiphol Bosweg 15, 2131 

LX Hoofddorp. 

  

Reservation and payment via the Hotel website. 

Website:    http://www.courtyardamsterdamschipholhotel.nl/  

Reference for the Delegates should be mentioned:  CEB/ESF 

  

If this reference is not yet working please book your room under above reference by email on: 

courtyard@claus.nl  

 

Only with this reference can you book your rooms on  11/12, 12/13 and 13/14 for the price of 

105 Euro plus 6 percent tax for a single including breakfast 

115 Euro plus 6 percent tax for a double including breakfast 

  

For persons arriving on Wednesday 10th, the prices are 

159 Euro plus 6 percent tax for a single including breakfast 

169 Euro plus 6 percent tax for a double including breakfast 

After booking your rooms via Hotel link, we kindly ask you, to inform our office of your 

travel details (names, arrival and departure times). 

 

 

After booking your rooms via Hotel link, we kindly ask you to inform our office of your 

travel details (names, arrival and departure times). 
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Transportation 

The hotel has an own shuttle service free of charge for CEB/ESF direct in front of the arrival 

hall of Amsterdam Airport Schiphol at the hotel shuttle area. 

  

The hotel is also reachable by public transport Bus 300 - From the ramp B6 in front of the 

arrival hall to the stop OVERBOS which is located opposite the entrance of the hotel. A one-

way ticket costs 5 euro.  

This Bus connects also the hotel to the city centre Haarlem 

  

Delegates which are arriving by train should arrive at Amsterdam-Schiphol railway station, 

which is underground of the airport Schiphol arrival hall. 

From here you can take the hotel shuttle as mentioned above. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Kristina Uroic (office@baseballeurope.com) or Ami 

Baran (abaran@europeansoftball.org) . 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon in Hoofddorp. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Jan Esselman         Andre van Overbeek 
President                              President 
Confederation of European Baseball     European Softball Federation 
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